
Building Needs

The Borough has done a wonderful job of maintaining the building over the last 100 years, but
there are several challenges that need to be addressed so that the community can take full
advantage of this valuable and historic structure. To ensure the Borough Hall continues to serve
the community significant improvements and updates are needed, including:

Updates to ensure American with Disabilities Act compliance,
Modernization of heating and air conditioning,
Updates to key infrastructure including plumbing, electrical, sidewalks and windows, and
Providing for building safety and security needs.

http://www.benavon.com/borough-hall-centennial-building-project/page/building-needs

